
EFFECTIVE DATE: Oct. 5, 2015

The eSubmission portal, launched on Apr. 20, 2015, will be accepting Geophysical and Drilling Waste 
Disposal Reports beginning on Oct. 5, 2015. The portal is part of a suite of projects in the Commission’s 
Business Transition Strategy (BTS) aimed at streamlining and digitizing application and data submission 
processes.

Both the Geophysical portal and Drilling Waste Disposal portal have been migrated to the eSubmission 
platform in-kind. As such, both applications have the same functionality and work flow.  Access to the 
existing portals will cease as of Oct. 5, 2015 and users will be redirected to the eSubmission portal.

Users will be able to access the eSubmission portal using their existing credentials and security roles 
that were used to access the Geophysical and/or Drilling Waste Disposal portals. If you have existing 
credentials, no further action is required. If you do not have Geophysical and/or Drilling Waste Disposal 
portal credentials and require access to the eSubmission portal, please see the External Kermit 
Administration How To document for instructions. 

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please contact: 

Geophysical Reporting Application	 Drilling Waste Disposal Application	 eSubmission Portal
Robert Dunn				    Devin Scheck				    Derek Mathews
Robert.Dunn@bcogc.ca		  Devin.Scheck@bcogc.ca		  Derek.Mathews@bcogc.ca 
250-794-5286				    250-794-5232				    250-419-4492
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